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Ms. Ellen Neering -

Barris, Sott, Denn & Driker
21st Floor First Federal Building
1001 Woodward Avenue IN RESPONSE REFER
Detroit, MI 48226-1972 TO F01A-84-685

Dear Ms. Neering:

This is in response to your letter dated August 16, 1984, in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a printout of
documents on file at the NRC's Public Docunent Room on the Midland
Nuclear Power Plant.

Enciosed is the requested printout. The charge is $158.72. You will be
billed for this amount by the NRC's Division of Accounting and Finance.

Sincerely,

~

J. M. Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration

Enclosure: As stated
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